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UNDP Is Recruiting an International Consultant

The HIV/AIDS Group of the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) is seeking an “International
Consultant” to work in its New York office starting 3 January 2010. The consultant will provide support to
the dissemination and implementation of the UNDP’s operational plan for the removal of punitive law,
policies, practices, stigma and discrimination. Some of the responsibilities of this consultant involve the
Global Fund directly — for example, the consultant will support a high-level consultation on increasing the
focus on human rights in the policies, programmes and processes of the Global Fund.
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